
 
 
 
April 29, 2020 
 
Falun Dafa Association Canada 
c/o Diana Ding 
 
 
Dear Members of the Falun Dafa community, 
 

I have long admired the core principles of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Forbearance that 
guide Falun Dafa. I stand in solidarity with those practicing Falun Dafa in their resistance to 
persecution. In these difficult times your practice and teachings are more important than ever. I 
hope that all followers of Falun Dafa enjoy a very happy Falun Dafa Day on May 13th.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Bhutila Karpoche  
MPP, Parkdale—High Park  

 


